
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BEFORE THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

THE WEST BAY SANITARY DISTRICT 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Board 
of Directors of the West Bay Sanitary District at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
January 13, 2021, at the District Offices, located at 500 Laurel Street, Menlo 
Park, California to consider the adoption of an ordinance amending Section 209 
“Board Member Compensation” of the District’s Code of General Regulations to 
increase the amount Board Members shall be compensated for attendance at 
meetings of the Board or for each day’s service rendered as a Director by 
request of the Board from $230.00 per day up to $240.00 per day, not to exceed 
six days in any calendar month. 
 
WEST BAY SANITARY DISTRICT 

 
 
By: /s/ Sergio Ramirez   
 Sergio Ramirez 
 District Manager 


